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To:   Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
From:  Galen Jones, CILIP Representative 
Subject:  Internationalization and RDA Appendix A Capitalization: 

Discussion Paper 
 
Whilst CILIP recognizes the need to cater for differences in capitalization it is 
felt that Appendix A is not the right place to locate guidance of this nature and 
that language specific sections may be best located as a resource under the 
Tools tab. 

CILIP agrees with the general points of the discussion paper and supports 
simplification of the instructions. 

	
  


